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Update 
 

The new additions to Downtown Urbana’s Murals on Glass initiative have been installed. On 

Friday, September 4, there will be a dedication event to honor the artists whose work is featured 

for the 2015-2017 cycle.  

 

Recommendation 

 
Staff recommends that members of the commission share any comments or suggestions they 

might have for Murals on Glass.  
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Attachment A. Images from the Murals on Glass installation day 


